
Gerry Eagan 

I am a retired engineer. My wife and I moved to LCV in June of 2009. We helped 
out on several HOA events including the HOA Elections Committee. I have also 
been on the board and served as secretary for 6 years I have also helped on the 
yearly budget and planning committee and the communications committee.  

I would like to continue helping the HOA board in looking at the needs of the 
LCV community. As our buildings continue to age, we need to look at the most 
important items that need to be addressed and work on planning and implementing 
ideas that will help to keep our property values up over the coming years while 
trying to keep costs as low as possible.  

 

 

 

	


